The City of Daytona Beach

Cultural/Leisure Services-Aquatics
981 George Engram Blvd.
Daytona Beach, FIL 32114

MEMORANDUM

TO: Betty Covington/Helen Riger

FROM: Joe Wooden
Aquatics Supervisor

DATE: July 29, 2018

SUBJECT: Cypress Pool Filtration System

Upon initial examination of the filter, Joe Paul suggested that I reach out to pool
companies that do maintenance for us at the Aquatic centers. I contacted both Blue Water
Pools and CF Pools. Both companies stated that they would not do the job.

I then reached out to the following companies to provide a quote.

East Coast Pools. They gave a quote

Pools N’ Spas. They never responded to my phone call.

Blue Ribbon Pools. No answer back from them when I called.

Keith Payne Pools. They gave an email quote

I heard that Island Heights Pools did the Hard Rock pool. I got a mobile number and
called. They never responded back.



